
  

Why did you click the link?  

After all, you know nobody would form a group with a name only Elmer 

Fudd can pronounce. :-) 

On the other hand... 

If you're interested in a group to represent the majority of Florida's 

citizens fed up with unfair insurance subsidies, let me know by 

contacting me (see below) and/or by sending this post to all your 

friends and business associates who may be interested in finally 

standing up for what's right. 

Who knows, if we get enough similar minded individuals interested in 

the possibility of forming a group like FOUITFWCR, maybe we can also 

come up with a name we can pronounce. 

Thanks...now go back to reading the letter from lawmakers.  

Scott Johnson, AAI, CAE 

President, Johnson Strategies, LLC 

www.johnsonstrategiesllc.com 

Email: scott@johnsonstrategiesllc.com 

Phone: 850-545-6377  

 

  

 

http://www.johnsonstrategiesllc.com/
mailto:scott@johnsonstrategiesllc.com

